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Director’s Message 

From Mike Bond                  

Vice President and Chair 

Communications Committee 

HOA Authorized 

Information 

There has been a significant 

amount of discussion lately 

concerning information being 

released from the CLV BOD.  

Based on the results of the 

survey released to all residents 

of Camelot Lakes Village, the 

significant majority indicated 

they would like official 

information provided by email.  

Therefore, the official means of 

communication of the CLV 

HOA is via email, newsletter, 

and officially released meeting 

minutes.  Any other mean of 

communication such as social 

media does not represent 

official information.  For any 

question(s) concerning 

information validity please 

contact one of the Board of 

Directors. 

 

 

Regarding Rentals and 

HOA 

On the subject of renters and 

the HOA, there was a well-

chronicled misprint on this 

subject.  To be CLEAR, the  

CLV HOA does not and will not 

have anything to do with the 

rental process. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming HOA Meetings 

The BOD meeting initially 

scheduled for September16th, 

will be held on September 23rd, 

in the Clubhouse Cardroom at 

6:30 pm. 

 

 

Board of Directors 

Pam Bentz  President 

pb.hoabod@gmail.com 

952-270-5261 - 941-921-0888 

 

Mike Bond Vice President 

mb.hoabod@gmail.com 

618-746-7433 

 

Mary Santiago Secretary 

mcs.hoabod@gmail.com 

941-922-9064 

 

Cheryllee Wright     Treasurer 

cfw.hoabod@gmail.com 

860-999-3497 

 

Tony Lombardo Director 

alhoabod@gmail.com 

609-280-2117 – 609-680-0240 

 

Jim Drechsel Director 

jd.hoabod@gmail.com 

201-446-9564 

 

Sal Naimo Director 

sn.hoabod@gmail.com 

941-922-4088 – 941-809-5766 

 

Patty Wells Director 

pw.hoabod@gmail.com 

386-453-4821 

 

Jim Erceg Director 

jhe.hoabod@gmail.com 

941-924-1749 – 518-796-3664 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 The Veteran’s Project is 

ongoing.  We will be contacting 

residents that we are lacking 

photos or information to 

update.  We need NAME, 

RANK, BRANCH OF SERVICE 

AND TIME SERVED.  Plus a 

photo if you have one.  Please, 

we DO NOT want to leave 

anyone out! 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The September Basket Raffle is 

ready to go!  This Garden 

inspired basket is a beauty!  

You won’t want to miss this one 

for sure.  Tickets are sold at 

Trivia, Karaoke, HOA meetings, 

Movie Night and finally, Wine 

Wednesday.   Remember all 

drawings will now take place at 

WINE WEDNESDAYS. 

The sales from these baskets 

help fund the HOA Special 

Events.  

Thank you for your support 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Camelotlakesvillagehoa.com 

The HOA Website is a great 

resource for all the residents. A 

“Calendars” menu contains 

monthly schedules.  You can 

access BOD “Agendas. Minutes 

and reports”.  The 

“Membership” menu has a link 

for Important Documents.  Be 

sure to send pictures     (max 

size 512kb or 2500 pixels) you 

wish to add to the Community 

Slideshow.  The homepage also 

contains an HOA Newsletter 

Library to view all the back 

issues.  Pictures for the 

Community Slideshow can be 

emailed to the website     

Director Jim Drechsel 

jdhoabod@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations to Sandy 

Lewandowski, the winner of the 

August Pet Basket!!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark your calendars.  Cathy 

Duff, Law Enforcement Deputy 

with the Sarasota County 

Sheriff’s office, Crime 

Prevention Unit, will be at CLV 

to discuss ways to prevent and 

report crimes.  Join us on 

September 29th at 6:30 in the 

auditorium. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are excited to announce our 

upcoming events for the balance 

of this year.  In September we 

are celebrating our HOA 

Volunteers with a luncheon, and 

in October we are hosting a 

social welcoming our new 

residents from 2020 and 2021.  

Looking forward to next year’s 

Membership Dinner in March! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


